
 
 

 
September 28, 2015 
 

 
David, 
 
 
 
From all accounts and reports you and your team did an outstanding job at the function hosted 
by Ms. Davis at her home.  Your team was very professional in appearance, performance and 
delivered a high caliber of customer service.  I know this was a difficult venue but you planned 
well and executed even better. Thank you for the strong work and effort.  JOB WELL DONE!!!!   
 
Your company will certainly be one of the first we consider for the next special event parking 
opportunity. 
 
It was a pleasure working with you. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
 
Donald Charley 
Assistant Vice President Parking and Security  
UPMC Presbyterian Shadyside  
Magee-Womens Hospital of the UPMC 
 
 

 
 


